
Dave Barthelmy 

From: Dakota Matrix [dakotamatrix@rushmore.com]

Sent: Thursday, June 21, 2007 04:47 PM

To: Undisclosed-Recipient:;

Subject: Dakota Matrix Weekly Update

06/21/2007

  
Hello Everyone! 
  
Dakota Matrix Minerals has just updated our website! There are over 20 new minerals both, Under $50 and Rare Species. 
Follow the link below to see what's new. 
  
http://www.dakotamatrix.com/category.asp?ID=6&specimen_code2=6/21/2007 
  
Thank You - Miranda 
  
PS As always, if you want me to take you off this list, just let me know.  
At one time or another you were placed on this list either because you wanted  
to be or we've done business before. 
  
  
  
 
Dakota Matrix Minerals 
Tom Loomis 
PO Box 415 
Rapid City, SD 57709 
  
website: http://www.dakotamatrix.com 
email: dakotamatrix@rushmore.com 
alternate email: dakotamatrix2003@yahoo.com 
  
GO CUBS 


